
EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT
830 N. Capitol Avenue • San Jose, CA 95133

News Release

    

For Immediate Release: March 2, 2004

Board of Trustees
Juanita Ramirez, President

George Shirakawa, Vice President
Craig Mann, Clerk

J. Manuel Herrera, Member
Patricia Martinez-Roach, Member

Superintendent
Esperanza Zendejas, Ed.D.

Evergreen Valley High School 
Boundary Meeting
The East Side Union High School District will be hosting a forum at Evergreen 
Valley High School on March 3, 2004, in the gymnasium from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 
p.m. Several board members and Superintendent Esperanza Zendejas, Ed.D. 
will be in attendance to listen to community members express their thoughts and 
opinions regarding the proposed recommendations.

The proposed recommendations will be brought to the East Side Union 
High School District Board of Trustees on March 11, 2004, for their review, 
modification and/or approval. “It is important to engage the community 
and provide opportunities to hear from stakeholders regarding important 
recommendations that might impact their children s̓ future education,” said 
Superintendent Dr. Esperanza Zendejas.

Proposed Recommendations:

• Propose construction of a new facility on the Evergreen Valley High School 
site and provide necessary (temporary) housing until the project is completed; 
Presented by The Eastern Boundary Committee

• Propose adoption of Board Policy prohibiting room renting for attendance 
purposes within the Evergreen Valley High School boundaries;

 Presented by The Eastern Boundary Committee

• Propose adoption of Board Policy defining acceptable legal guardian 
documentation;

 Presented by District Administration

• Propose development of an additional magnet program not housed on the 
Evergreen Valley High School campus; 

 Presented by District Administration

 FOR MORE ESUHSD INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 Jim deDiego
 408.347.5040

ES


